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Dear Parents and carers, 

 

We are pleased to say that we are able to continue to run a variety of sports and non-sports clubs across the week 

for the next half term. 

 

We are incredibly grateful to the amazing staff we have here at Danson, who have given up their time to lead clubs 

enabling the children to have some wonderful additional opportunities and experiences beyond the classroom. It’s 

been fantastic to hear that the children enjoyed the clubs that were run last year and this positive feedback means 

a lot to the staff who continue to go above and beyond for the children at Danson. 

 

School Clubs 

School clubs will be taking place next half term and the start date for these clubs will be the week commencing 

11th November. To apply for a school club, this must be done via Arbor and the allocation of places will be done 

on a first come first served basis. The date that you will be able to apply for the school clubs that are on offer 

will be Monday 28th October at 8pm which is during the half term break.   

 

Please also note that once a club is full you will not be able to book via the Arbor system. In addition to this, if a 

child withdraws from a club after gaining a place, then another message will be sent to all parents explaining that 

there are additional places available and that you will need to apply for the club via the Arbor system. If there is not 

enough interest in the club, then it will not be run and this will also be communicated to you.  

 

Payment 

If you are successful in gaining a place for one of the clubs on offer, then payment must be made for your child to 

attend the club by Wednesday 6th November. All clubs will last five weeks and there will be no clubs running in 

the last week of the Autumn term. Therefore, a payment of £25.00 will need to be paid via Arbor. If you fail to 

make the payment of £25.00 by Wednesday 6th November, your child’s place will be withdrawn from the club.  

If you are having any issues regarding the payment for the club, then please speak to the school office.  
 

 

We would urge you to make sure that you are on time to collect your child, late collections impact on the staff 

running the club and may mean they choose not to run a club in the future. As with our normal procedures, if you 

are late and it is longer than 15 minutes, then your child will be taken to the After School Club and you will be 

charged for their attendance. We appreciate that sometimes circumstances mean that you may be delayed, but if 

you continue to collect your child late then your child will be withdrawn from the club that they have been attending.  
 

On the next page you will find information about the club times, who is running them and any additional information:  
 

AW Football 

We are pleased to say that AW Football will be continuing their clubs for this academic year. For all communication 

and associated queries for this, please contact them directly via  https://awfootball-
coaching.classforkids.io/term/156 

 

  
 

Kind regards 

 

Mr Tupper 

Deputy Head Teacher
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 Reception - 3.15 - 4.00 KS1 - 3.15 - 4.00 Lower Key Stage Two - 3.30 - 4.15  Upper Key Stage Two - 3.30 - 4.15 

Mon  Board Games Club - Mrs Petifor  
We will be learning the rules of different games and 
what strategies can be used when playing these 
games  
 

 

Basketball Club  - Mr Corley 
Children will learn the rules of how to play 
basketball, the different positions and the different 
types of shots that can be used within a game.  

Origami Club - Miss Ash 
We will be learning how to make different 
things out of paper using origami.  

Tues Arts & Crafts Club - Mrs Smith  
Children will learn about different artistic techniques and 
artists. They will then apply these techniques to their 
own pieces of artwork.   
 
Disney Club - Mrs O’Hara 
Children will learn about the different Disney characters 
that there are and take part in activities linked to these 
characters.  

 Cross - Stitch Club - Miss Landick 
We will be learning about the safety aspect of 
cross stitching and what the different techniques 
are and how they are used.  
 
 

 

Wed  KS1 and Year 3 Football 
(see separate letter by AW Football)  
 
 
Basketball Club  - Mr Corley 
Children will learn the rules of how to play 
basketball, the different positions and the different 
types of shots that can be used within a game.  

  

Thu   
 

Glow in the dark dodgeball club - Mr Ewen  
We will be learning the rules of dodgeball and will 
be playing matches against each other  

Basketball Club  - Mr Corley 
Children will learn the rules of how to play 
basketball, the different positions and the 
different types of shots that can be used 
within a game.  
 
French Club - Miss McCaffery  
We will be learning common phrases in 
French and start to have conversations 
with each other using this language.  

Fri Multi - Sports Club - Mr Corley 
Children will learn the rules to a range of different sports 
and what the different strategies there are when playing 
these sports.  

Coding Club - Mrs Monksfield 
Children will have access to the ChromeBooks in 
the school and will learn the rules of coding using 
different  technology.   

Year 4, 5 and 6 Football 
(see separate letter by AW Football)  
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